General Elementary Welcome Letter

Dear Parents and Families,

Welcome to an exciting new school year in our 3rd grade classroom! I'm Mrs. Johnson, and I'm thrilled to be your child's teacher this year. With eight years of elementary education experience and a passion for nurturing young minds, I can't wait to embark on this learning journey with your amazing children.

This year, we'll explore fascinating topics including multiplication adventures, creative writing workshops, and hands-on science experiments. My teaching philosophy centers on creating a safe, inclusive environment where every child feels valued and encouraged to reach their full potential.

I believe in open communication and partnership with families. Please feel free to reach out anytime via email at mjohnson@school.edu or through our classroom app. I'll send weekly newsletters every Friday highlighting our learning adventures and upcoming events.

Our classroom operates on mutual respect, kindness, and curiosity. Together, we'll celebrate successes, learn from mistakes, and create lasting memories. I'm looking forward to meeting each of you at our upcoming Open House on September 15th.

Here's to a wonderful year ahead!

Warm regards,

Mrs. Sarah Johnson

3rd Grade Teacher

Room 205

Get more templates here:

https://www.lettersandtemplates.com/letters/teacher-introduction-letter-to-parents